
03	May	2018	

	

To	whom	it	may	concern,	

	

It	is	my	pleasure	to	recommend	Andrew	Gerber	to	be	included	into	your	workforce.		As	a	former	co-
worker,	his	diligence,	honesty,	and	willingness	to	learn	outweighed	any	other	employee	in	his	
department.		His	dedication	to	the	station	and	team	impressed	me	very	much.	

I	came	to	know	Andrew	when	he	began	working	at	ABC12	in	the	production	department.		It	was	clear	
very	early	in	his	time	here	that	he	was	a	hard	working	individual,	both	on	and	off	the	clock.		Andrew	
quickly	picked	up	the	language,	techniques,	and	work	habit	needed	to	be	successful	in	the	evolving	
newsroom.		In	his	department,	Andrew	was	able	to	learn	and	exceed	at	several	positions	including	
graphics,	audio,	MCR.		But	he	also	took	it	a	step	further.		Andrew	went	above	the	requirements	and	
began	learning	in	the	Newsroom.				Andrew	expressed	to	me	his	interest	with	both	shooting	and	editing,	
which	he	became	self-taught	on	our	equipment	in	his	spare	time.		Later,	he	was	able	to	begin	shooting	
highlights	for	sports,	which	brought	him	praises	not	just	from	me,	but	also	other	members	of	the	
Newsroom	Department.	

Although	Andrew	had	the	opportunity	to	stay	stagnant	in	our	building,	he	was	determined	to	face	
higher	challenges	and	stronger	competition.		Andrew	is	not	one	to	follow	and	be	average.		Andrew	has	
shown	time	and	time	again	that	he	is	a	natural	leader	and	someone	that	will	exceed	any	expectation	you	
may	have.	

I	would	like	to	appreciate	you	my	favorite	considerations	to	him	and,	it	would	be	a	great	pleasure	for	me	
to	see	him	continue	his	work	at	your	office.		If	there	is	any	question	regarding	to	his	reference,	please	be	
free	to	contact	me	at	any	time.	

	

Yours	Sincerely,		

	

Corey	Alexander	

ABC12	|	Assignment	Editor	

WJRT-TV	|	2302	Lapeer	Road	|	Flint,	MI	48503-4281	

Corey.Alexander@abc12.com	

810-875-6941	


